



Pupil Premium Grant 2021/2022 

The purpose of the Pupil Premium Grant (PPG) is to raise the achievement of 
disadvantaged pupils and diminish the difference between them and their peers. 
It can also be used to ensure that pupils are ready to learn. 

As of September 2021, Great Sampford Primary School has 3 pupils in receipt of 
the PPG. The school is issued with £4,131 to support these pupils. It will be spent 
accordingly: 

• Target groups supported by Teaching Assistant with specific identified gaps 
being addressed. 

• HLTA funded to lead class to release teachers in order to carry out 
interventions for specific purposes. 

• Counselling offered to pupils as required. 

• Funding for school visits and swimming as required. 

Each of the above expenditures exceed the amount allocated to us. However, as 
a school we are completely committed to supporting all pupils and ensuring that 
all pupils achieve. We therefore allocate from our delegated budget to fulfil the 
above package and diminish the difference.


